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Come and join us over the festive season for a drink and some friendly chat. We are opening
especially on Christmas Eve until 10pm and then close until 7pm on 28th December. Don't
forget our final monthly quiz of the year, on the 29th December with the questions starting at
8pm. We wrap up the year and see in 2018 with our Hogmanay party, which is a ticket only
event, so if you haven't got yours yet, you'll need to be quick!
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